
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/21/2016 11:43:54 AM
Subject: FW: Statewide Prayer Vigils

Do we have a hashtag we are promoting for the Statewide Prayer Vigil tomorrow?  Please see below for inquiry.
 
From: Holly Behre [mailto:hbehre@gracesc.org] 

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 11:08 AM

To: Lauren Kinard

Cc: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: Re: Statewide Prayer Vigils
 
Good morning! Lauren, thanks for copying me on this. Greetings, Rebecca! We are grateful to be able to 
participate in this important day.
 
Rebecca, as we continue to share the word today, we'll be using social media -- also plan to post prayers on 
social media at noon, in hopes that more people can share & join with us virtually at that time.
 
Is there a hashtag for this yet? If there is not one yet, I had planned to use #scdayofprayer. Nobody else seems 
to have used it yet.  But if you all have identified another one, please let me know? Thank you!
 
Holly
 
 

Holly Behre
Director of Communications
The Episcopal Church in South Carolina
Grace Church Cathedral
(843) 723-4575 office
(843) 345-8011 mobile
 
 
On Mon, Nov 21, 2016 at 10:31 AM, Lauren Kinard <LKinard@episcopalchurchsc.org> wrote:
Rebecca,


We have shared the word of Tuesday's prayer vigils throughout our diocese and many of our own churches are 
hosting their own services. (you can see the list here: http://www.episcopalchurchsc.org/statewide-prayers-
november-22.html

I also know that many of the members of our churches in the diocese will participate - at their own church, or 
within the community.   For me to estimate how many people, I couldn't do and feel remotely confident on the 
numbers.

But you can see by this list linked above, that many of our churches are participating.


Please advise if I can be of further assistance.  I have copied Holly Behre, our communications director, on this 
email as well, if you have other questions.  Together, we can work to get you the answers you need!


Lauren S. Kinard
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Executive Assistant to the Bishop

The Episcopal Church in South Carolina

98 Wentworth Street

PO Box 20485

Charleston, SC 29401

(843) 259-2016

-----Original Message-----

From: Schimsa, Rebecca [mailto:RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov]

Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2016 4:16 PM

To: Lauren Kinard <LKinard@episcopalchurchsc.org>

Subject: Statewide Prayer Vigils


Good afternoon,


The Governor is hopeful that many South Carolinians and their places of worship will participate in Tuesday's 
noon Statewide Prayer Vigils, and she greatly appreciates your support.


If you are able to confirm or estimate how many people or places will be participating, please let me know.  We 
would like to provide the Governor an update tomorrow.


Thank you again,


Rebecca Schimsa

Governor's Office

Deputy Legal Counsel

803-429-4561
RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
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